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Raszka Shelley

From: clarisa damron <damroncb65@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 1:23 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Wolves

Please Please do not allow legislation that will exempt wolves from ever being protected under the status of Endangered or 
Threatened. Wolves are so important to our environment, 
 
Thank you, 
Clarisa Damron 


